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It has been great to see our classes slowly getting back to normal and everybody trying hard with 
their work this week.  Next week, please make sure you come to school on-time for our normal 
8:55am registration as we are going to be closing classroom doors and pedestrian gates promptly 
at 9am to make sure we can all get on with our learning! Have a great weekend, 
 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
 

Rec –Harper Murphy      
Y1 – Murphy Radford 
Y2 – Callum Morris            

Y3 – Rayne Sykes 

Y4 – Mason Hardaker 

Y5 – Bradley Lyons 

Y6 – Harry Jones 
 

 

Breakfast Club 

 

(open register) 
Operates daily for pupils: 

From 7:30am - £2.50 

 From 8:00am - £2.00 

 

 

Attendance Superstars 
          

Last week’s best attendance was 

Year 2 

with 96.2% - GREAT EFFORT! 

Keep up the good work and 

remember to try and help your 

class by being in every day! 

Dodgeball Stars 
  Our Yr6 pupils were in action last Friday as they competed against 

other valley schools in the regional Dodgeball competition. 

Miss Westerman said, 

“Our team performed 

some fantastic moves 

and worked really well 

together”. 

We achieved second 

place overall and showed 

great determination but  
 

also showed respect and consideration to everyone there. 

 

No Dogs in School 

Please remember that dogs are 

not allowed on school grounds at 

all. As lovely as they are, please 

leave them at home – Thank You! 

 

start 

 
The government’s Office of National Statistics 

has asked us to take part in this national survey 

to help learn about and therefore fight the 

Coronavirus. All pupil information is kept secret  

and the sample is taken from 

the pupil’s tongue so it’s 

harmless!  

Sign your child up at: 

 

 

Parents Evening 
Parents Evening is on Wednesday 9th February.  

We are going to try this by Zoom and telephone calls this time.  

Letters will go out shortly so please return these as soon as possible. 

Getting to School On Time 
From Monday we are having to introduce a new system for 

children arriving late.  Class doors and school gates will close 

at 9am prompt.  Any pupils arriving after this time will need 

to be brought into school via the school office. 

Doors will open as normal at 8:45am and registration begins at 8:55am 

so you have plenty of time to get into school but we need all children in 

lessons from 9am so they don’t miss out on any learning opportunities. 
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